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Timelines of Nearly Everything Manjunath.R 2021-07-03
This book takes readers back and forth through time and
makes the past accessible to all families, students and
the general reader and is an unprecedented collection of
a list of events in chronological order and a wealth of
informative knowledge about the rise and fall of
empires, major scientific breakthroughs, groundbreaking
inventions, and monumental moments about everything that
has ever happened.
Sri Lanka at the Crossroads of History Zoltán Biedermann
2017-06-07 The peoples of Sri Lanka have participated in
far-flung trading networks, religious formations, and
Asian and European empires for millennia. This
interdisciplinary volume sets out to draw Sri Lanka into
the field of Asian and Global History by showing how the
latest wave of scholarship has explored the island as a
‘crossroads’, a place defined by its openness to
movement across the Indian Ocean.Experts in the history,
archaeology, literature and art of the island from c.500
BCE to c.1850 CE use Lankan material to explore a number
of pressing scholarly debates. They address these
matters from their varied disciplinary perspectives and
diverse array of sources, critically assessing concepts
such as ethnicity, cosmopolitanism and localisation, and
elucidating the subtle ways in which the foreign may be
resisted and embraced at the same time. The individual
chapters, and the volume as a whole, are a welcome
addition to the history and historiography of Sri Lanka,
as well as studies of the Indian Ocean region, kingship,
colonialism, imperialism, and early modernity.
My Years at Sea S. H. Sarma 2001 Autobiography of an
Indian Navy officer.
SOX Compliance with SAP Treasury and Risk Management
Arjun Krishnan 2009 This book provides Finance
professionals, Treasurers, and CFOs with a roadmap for
making their SAP processes compliant with SOX
requirements. Combining comprehensive coverage of the
major applications (Electronic Banking, Positive Pay,
Cash & Liquidity Management, In-House Cash) with
discussion of relevant control structures, processes,
and compliance matrices for each, this book lends
guidance to those tasked with integrating SOX compliance
into established or proposed SAP implementations. The
authors focus first on processes (e.g., intercompany
processing), then expand to specific applications (e.g.,
In-House Cash), followed by a summary of the associated
controls (e.g., domestic vs. foreign processing).
Functional-level finance professionals involved in the
daily management of a Treasury implementation,
particularly, will find many proven processes with which
to build or enhance effective compliance strategies.
War in the Indian Ocean Mihir K. Roy 1995
The Next Arms Race Henry D. Sokolski 2015-01-31 With
most of the world's advanced economies now stuck in
recession; Western support for defense cuts and nuclear
disarmament increasing; and a major emerging Asian power
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at odds with its neighbors and the United States; it is
tempting to think our times are about to rhyme with a
decade of similar woes—the disorderly 1930s.Might we
again be drifting toward some new form of mortal
national combat? Or, will our future more likely ape the
near-half-century that defined the Cold War—a period in
which tensions between competing states ebbed and flowed
but peace mostly prevailed by dint of nuclear mutual
fear and loathing?The short answer is, nobody knows.
This much, however, is clear: The strategic military
competitions of the next 2 decades will be unlike any
the world has yet seen. Assuming U.S., Chinese, Russian,
Israeli, Indian, French, British, and Pakistani
strategic forces continue to be modernized and America
and Russia continue to reduce their strategic nuclear
deployments, the next arms race will be run by a much
larger number of contestants—with highly destructive
strategic capabilities far more closely matched and
capable of being quickly enlarged than in any other
previous period in history.
Empires of Faith in Late Antiquity Jaś Elsner 2019 "This
book reveals the rewards of exploring the relationship
between art and religion in the first millennium, and
the particular problems of comparing the visual cultures
of different emergent and established religions of the
period in Eurasia - Buddhism, Hinduism, Zoroastrianism,
Islam, Judaism, Christianity and the pagan religions of
the Roman world. Most of these became established and
remained in play as what are called 'the world
religions'. The chapters in this volume show how the
long traditions of studying these topics are caught up
in complex local, ancestral, colonial and post-colonial
discourses and biases, which have made comparison
difficult. The study of late antiquity turns out also to
be an examination of the intellectual histories of
modernity"-Flight of the Falcon Sayed Sajad Haider 2009
Stress Tested: The Covid-19 Pandemic and Canadian
National Security Leah West 2021-12 The emergence of
COVID-19 has raised urgent and important questions about
the role of Canadian intelligence and national security
within a global health crisis. Some argue that the
effects of COVID-19 on Canada represent an intelligence
failure, or a failure of early warning. Others argue
that the role of intelligence and national security in
matters of health is--and should remain--limited. At the
same time, traditional security threats have rapidly
evolved, themselves impacted and influenced by the
global pandemic. Stress Tested brings together leading
experts to examine the role of Canada's national
security and intelligence community in anticipating,
responding to, and managing a global public welfare
emergency. This interdisciplinary collection offers a
clear-eyed view of successes, failures, and lessons
learned in Canada's pandemic response. Addressing topics
including supply chain disruptions, infrastructure
security, the ethics of surveillance within the context
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of pandemic response, the threats and potential threats
of digital misinformation and fringe beliefs, and the
challenges of maintaining security and intelligence
operations during an ongoing pandemic, Stress Tested is
essential reading for anyone interested in the lasting
impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic.
Rani Laxmibai Pratibha Ranade 2019-01-25 RANI LAXMIBAI
was a capable ruler, an intelligent communicator, and
defender of the faith. She was sagacious when it came to
her people and astute in dealing with her enemies. The
widowed Queen had to repeatedly face gruelling
challenges but drew strength from adversity, relying on
her sense of justice, her dignity, and her magnanimity.
She never surrendered to destiny, choosing instead to
shape her own life. The British annexed Rani Laxmibai's
kingdom, took away her political rights, and humiliated
her. But she valiantly fought the foreign power and died
a hero. Written after extensive research, this book
portrays the making of a remarkable queen. Rani
Laxmibai, the brave warrior-queen, remains a source of
inspiration to us all.
1946 Royal Indian Navy Mutiny: Last War of Independence
Pramod Kapoor 2022-02-25 In 1946, 20,000 noncommissioned sailors of the Royal Indian Navy mutinied.
They were inspired by the heroism of the Azad Hind Fauj.
But their anger was sparked by terrible service
conditions, racism, and broken recruitment promises. In
less than 48 hours, 20,000 men took over 78 ships and 21
shore establishments and replaced British flags with the
entwined flags of the Congress, the Muslim League, and
the communists. The British panicked and announced a
Cabinet Mission to discuss modalities of transfer of
power. By this time, Indian troops had refused to fire
on the ratings, and the mutiny sparked revolts in other
branches of the armed forces. The young ratings
presented a charter of demands, even as they fought
pitched battles against British troops. People thronged
the streets in support, and hartals were followed by
street fights between civilians and British soldiers
resulting in over 400 deaths and 1,500 injured. To quell
the rebellion, British commanded their powerful warship
HMS Glasgow to sail rapidly from Trincomalee and ordered
low sorties by the Royal Air Force fighter planes. In
retaliation, the ratings trained the guns mounted on the
captured ships towards the shore, threatening to blow
Gateway of India, Yacht Club, and the dockyards. As
violence escalated, telegrams flew between the Viceroy’s
office and the British Cabinet. The British realized
they could no longer hold India by force. While the
communists continued to support the rebellious ratings,
the Congress and the Muslim League persuaded them to
surrender, promising they would not be victimized.
Shamefully, years later, the governments of India and
Pakistan refused to honour those promises after
Independence. The mutiny caused public disagreements
between Gandhiji and Aruna Asaf Ali, and between Sardar
Patel and Nehru. Historians say it accelerated the
transfer of power. But this seminal event, which
inspired songs, art and theatre has been edited out of
the popular narratives of the Freedom Movement.
No Way But Surrender Nilkanta Krishnan 1980 Account of a
vice-admiral.
Transition to Triumph G. M. Hiranandani 2000
A Maritime History of India REAR ADMIRAL K. SRIDHARAN
2017-05-31 An interesting and authentic historical
survey of India's maritime activities and achievements
from the earliest times to the present day have been
detailed in this book. The author Rear Admiral K.
Sridharan (Retd.) had the distinction of serving in the
Indian Navy for 33 years. He received Ati Visisht Seva
Medal for his zeal, devotion to duty and initiative
displayed in the betterment of the logistics of the
Indian Navy.
Transition to Eminence G. M. Hiranandani 2005 This
volume of the navy's history covers the period from 1976
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to 1990. It examines the navy's success in keeping
abreast of advances in technology in step with
progressive self-reliance. In a decade and a half of
innovation, the navy equipped its indigenously built
frigates, corvettes, and other vessels with combinations
of the latest available weapons and equipment from the
Soviet Union, from Europe, and from indigenous sources.
A tiny “ship design cell,” which in 1965 was designing
yard craft, was by 1990 designing an aircraft carrier,
submarines, and missile destroyers. The new acquisitions
from the Soviet Union ranged from missile destroyers,
conventional submarines, and long-range reconnaissance
aircraft, to minesweepers. All these high-tech
inductions needed to be operated and manned by bettereducated and better-trained personnel. New maintenance,
repair, and refit facilities had to be created. The
increase in the volume of spares and the diversity of
sources compelled modernization of the logistics system.
This volume analyzes how these problems were tackled.
Look East, Cross Black Waters Jonah Blank 2015-10-13
India’s core goals for Southeast Asia are in basic
harmony with those of the United States, including
regional stability, peaceful settlement of territorial
disputes, and containment of radicalism Still, America
should not expect India to enter any sort of alliance,
nor join any coalition to balance against China, but
should demonstrate strategic patience and willingness to
cultivate a long-term relationship.
The Force Behind the Forces Swapnil Pandey 2021-11-22
Who continues to pay the costs of war long after our
soldiers are gone? There are many stories of courageous
heroes at the borders, but how much do we know about the
women standing strong behind them? The Force behind the
Forces is a collection of seven true stories of eternal
love, courage and sacrifice. Written by an army wife,
Swapnil Pandey, this book brings to light moving stories
of unimaginable valour in the face of broken dreams,
lost hopes and shattered families. It proves that
bullets and bombs can only pierce the bodies of our
soldiers, for their stories will live on in the hearts
of these brave women forever, women who have dedicated
their lives to the nation, without even a uniform to
call their own.
Blueprint to Bluewater, the Indian Navy, 1951-65
Satyindra Singh 1992
Sustainable Security Jeremi Suri 2016-10-27 As the world
shifts away from the unquestioned American hegemony that
followed in the wake of the Cold War, the United States
is likely to face new kinds of threats and sharper
resource constraints than it has in the past. However,
the country's alliances, military institutions, and
national security strategy have changed little since the
Cold War. American foreign and defense policies,
therefore, should be assessed for their fitness for
achieving sustainable national security amidst the
dynamism of the international political economy,
changing domestic politics, and even a changing climate.
This book brings together sixteen leading scholars from
across political science, history, and political economy
to highlight a range of American security considerations
that deserve a larger role in both scholarship and
strategic decision-making. In these chapters, scholars
of political economy and the American defense budget
examine the economic engine that underlies U.S. military
might and the ways the country deploys these vast (but
finite) resources. Historians illuminate how past great
powers coped with changing international orders through
strategic and institutional innovations. And regional
experts assess America's current long-term engagements,
from NATO to the chaos of the Middle East to the web of
alliances in Asia, deepening understandings that help
guard against both costly commitments and short-sighted
retrenchments. This interdisciplinary volume sets an
agenda for future scholarship that links politics,
economics, and history in pursuit of sustainable
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security for the United States - and greater peace and
stability for Americans and non-Americans alike.
Downwind, Four Green Vinod Pasricha 2010
Lucifer Bahaish Namit 2005-01-01 Lucifer, A Book Of
Poems Written By A Seventeen Years Old Writer Bahaish
Namit Denies The Common Thinking That Today'S Youth Is
Not Involved With Serious Issues Of Life And Deep
Profound Thoughts. The Poems In This Collection Explore
The Questions Of Life, Existence Of God And Ones Own
Place In Society. The Metaphysical Questions Remind Us
Of Gitanjli While The Contemporary Thoughts Place These
Poems In The Line Of Hollow Men.Lucifer, Published By
Punya Publishing, Is A Quest Of A Young Mind In His
Teens, For Meaning In The World Around. This Quest
Reflects Various Shades Of Moods That Every Young Mind
Experiences - Exploration, Rebellion, Frustration, Hope,
Seeking Solace In Metaphysical And Happiness. The Poems
In This Book Are A Diverse And Eclectic Lot, Says The
Great Poet Nida Fazli Bahaish'S Poetry Addresses His
World'S Concerns Both As A Human Being And Resident Of
This Often Puzzling World. Lucifer As The Name Suggests
Is A Symbol Of Rebellion. There Is A Part Of Lucifer In
All Of Us; It Is This Voice That Questions The Purpose
Of Our Existence. Although It Is Difficult To Find All
Our Answers But It Is Our Responsibility To Keep Asking
Questions. They Will Ultimately Lead Us To The Source
From Where The Questions Began... Ourselves. From The
Nothingness Of Life The Poet Seeks The Reason To Live In
Every Passing Moment.
Polyolefin Compounds and Materials Mariam Al-Ali
AlMa'adeed 2015-12-23 This book describes industrial
applications of polyolefins from the researchers'
perspective. Polyolefins constitute today arguably the
most important class of polymers and polymeric materials
for widespread industrial applications. This book
summarizes the present state of the art. Starting from
fundamental aspects, such as the polymerization
techniques to synthesize polyolefins, the book
introduces the topic. Basic knowledge about polyolefin
composites and blends is explained, before applications
aspects in different industry sectors are discussed. The
spectrum comprises a wide range of applications and
industry sectors, such as the packaging and food
industry, the textile industry, automotive and
buildings, and even biomedical applications. Topics,
which are addressed in the various chapters, comprise
synthesis and processing of the materials; their
classification; mechanical, physical and technical
requirements and properties; their characterization; and
many more. In the end of the book, even the disposal,
degradation and recycling of polyolefins are addressed,
and light is shed on their commercial significance and
economic value. In this way, the book follows the entire
'lifetime' of polyolefin compounds and materials: from
their synthesis and processing, over applications, to
the recycling and reuse of disposed or degraded
polyolefin substrates.
Under Two Ensigns Satyindra Singh 1986
We, the Navigators David Lewis 1994-05-01 This new
edition includes a discussion of theories about
traditional methods of navigation developed during
recent decades, the story of the renaissance of star
navigation throughout the Pacific, and material about
navigation systems in Indonesia, Siberia, and the Indian
Ocean.
Travel and Ethnology in the Renaissance Joan-Pau Rubiés
2002-09-05 This book, first published in 2000, offers a
wide-ranging and ambitious analysis of how European
travellers in India developed their perceptions of
ethnic, political and religious diversity over three
hundred years. It analyses the growth of novel
historical and philosophical concerns, from the early
and rare examples of medieval travellers such as Marco
Polo, through to the more sophisticated narratives of
seventeenth-century observers - religious writers such
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as Jesuit missionaries, or independent antiquarians such
as Pietro della Valle. The book's approach combines the
detailed contextual analysis of individual narratives
with an original long-term interpretation of the role of
cross-cultural encounters in the European Renaissance.
An extremely wide range of European sources is
discussed, including the often neglected but extremely
important Iberian and Italian sources. However, the book
also discusses a number of non-European sources, Muslim
and Hindu, thereby challenging simplistic
interpretations of western 'orientalism'.
Hindsight, Insight, Foresight: Thinking About Security
in the Indo-Pacific Alexander L. Vuving 2020-09-30
Hindsight, Insight, Foresight is a tour d’horizon of
security issues in the Indo-Pacific. Written by 20
current and former members of the faculty at the Daniel
K. Inouye Asia-Pacific Center for Security Studies, its
21 chapters provide hindsight, insight, and foresight on
numerous aspects of security in the region. This book
will help readers to understand the big picture, grasp
the changing faces, and comprehend the local dynamics of
regional security.
The Man Who Bombed Karachi: A Memoir Admiral S.M. Nanda
2015-10-01 Admiral S.M. Nanda started his career with
the Royal Indian Navy. The post-Independence days posed
a challenge for the nation and its defence forces and,
as a young officer, he witnessed the fledgling navy grow
from strength to strength. The crowning glory of his
career, which spanned thirty-two years, came when he was
appointed Chief of Naval Staff at a time when tensions
with Pakistan were at their peak and the government was
looking for a rm hand at the helm. He achieved
distinction and honour for the remarkable role he played
in the 1971 war for the liberation of Bangladesh,
devising tactics to neutralize the Pakistan navy. The
main target was the Karachi port, where the bulk of the
Pakistan fleet was stationed. In his memoir, Admiral
S.M. Nanda focuses on this signi cant event, providing a
detailed account of how the Indian Navy carried out the
operation. The Man Who Bombed Karachi is the inspiring
story of how a childhood fascination for the sea led an
outstanding officer to rise to the pinnacle of India's
armed forces. It gives a glimpse into life in the Royal
Indian Navy, with a dramatic rebellion by Indian sailors
against their British superiors, and traces its
evolution into an organization that is today a force to
reckon with globally. Most of all, it is an insider's
authentic account of the inventive naval strategies that
led to one of India's biggest victories in war to date.
Wings of Fire Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam 1999
Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam, The Son Of A
Little-Educated Boat-Owner In Rameswaram, Tamil Nadu,
Had An Unparalled Career As A Defence Scientist,
Culminating In The Highest Civilian Award Of India, The
Bharat Ratna. As Chief Of The Country`S Defence Research
And Development Programme, Kalam Demonstrated The Great
Potential For Dynamism And Innovation That Existed In
Seemingly Moribund Research Establishments. This Is The
Story Of Kalam`S Rise From Obscurity And His Personal
And Professional Struggles, As Well As The Story Of
Agni, Prithvi, Akash, Trishul And Nag--Missiles That
Have Become Household Names In India And That Have
Raised The Nation To The Level Of A Missile Power Of
International Reckoning.
A Sailor's Story Nilkanta Krishnan 2011 Autobiography of
a former vice admiral of Indian Navy.
The Hero of Kargil & Other Stories Lt Gen Yashwant Mande
2010-01-01 The stories in this book pertain to the wars,
which India has fought since its Independence in 1962,
65, 71 and 99. The war stories have always aroused the
curiosity of the readers. Although many books have been
written on conflicts between India and its neighbours,
no author has attempted to write stories. This book is
therefore unique, the only one of its kind, a book of
fiction on events and characters, in the background of
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war. The wars have topical interest and as time passes,
one forgets them and gets engrossed in current issues.
This is natural. However, certain events such as missile
attack on Karachi, shattering of enemy offensive by
Hunter aircraft at Longewala, the role played by the
aircraft carrier INS VIKRANT and the heroics of men in
uniform have a lasting value, an element of permanence.
These stories provide insight into ethos, culture and
lifestyle of the armed forces, their values, hardships
and character. The stories narrate the account of war
and unfold its conduct in easy and interesting manner.
The stories have been written in simple and endearing
style. It is a book, which ought to be read by all, the
old and young.
The Sinking of INS Khukri: Survivor's Stories Major
General Ian Cardozo 2006-12-01 9 December 1971. 8.45
p.m. Torpedoed by a Pakistani submarine, the INS Khukri
sank within minutes. Along with the ship, 178 sailors
and 18 officers made the supreme sacrifice. Last seen
calmly puffing on his cigarette, Captain Mahendra Nath
Mulla, captain of the Khukri, chose to go down with his
ship. This defining moment of the 1971 war between India
and Pakistan is the basis of Major General Ian Cardozo's
attempt to understand what happened that day and why.
Major General Cardozo brings fresh insight into the
hellish ordeal by including the heartfelt accounts of
the survivors and of the members of their families.
These accounts transform the stereotypical understanding
of the incident; they also supplement it. We glimpse
fear, trauma and death at first hand. In the annals of
war writing, General Cardozo humanizes this cataclysmic
event as never before.
The Royal Indian Navy Kalesh Mohanan 2019-10-08 This
book presents a comprehensive history of the Royal
Indian Navy (RIN). It traces the origins of the RIN to
the East India Company, as early as 1612, and untangles
the institution’s complex history. Capturing various
transitional phases of the RIN, especially during the
crucial period of 1920–1950, it concludes with the final
transfer of the RIN from under the British Raj to
independent India. Drawn from a host of primary
sources—personal diaries and logs, official reports and
documents—the author presents a previously unexplored
history of colonial and imperial defence policy, and the
contribution of the RIN during the World Wars. This book
explores several aspects in RIN’s history such as its
involvement in the First World War; its status in
policies of the British Raj; the martial race theory in
the RIN; and the development of the RIN from a noncombat force to a full-fledged combat defence force
during the Second World War. It also studies the
hitherto unexplored causes, nature and impact of the
1946 RIN Revolt on the eve of India’s independence from
a fresh perspective. An important intervention in the
study of military and defence history, this will be an
essential read for students, researchers, defence
personnel, military academy cadets, as well as general
readers.
The UP Saga Susan M. Martin 2004-06-02 Fascinating look
at the development of Malaysia's plantations sector and
the history of an innovative Scandinavian firm whose
approach to local relations was quite different from
that of the normal British colonial enterprise.
Transition to Guardianship: The Indian Navy 1991–2000
Vice Admiral GM Hiranandani
Before Siam Nicolas Revire 2014 Presents new research
and discoveries to reconstruct the cultures, religious
persuasions and artistic traditions in pre-modern
Thailand and its neighboring regions.
When Eight Bells Toll Alistair MacLean 1966
Rin Mutiny, 1946 Biswanath Bose 1988 The book is written
on the basis of historical background imbibing the facts
of the final phase of India's liberation movement,
valorous deeds of the teenaged Indian sailors in the
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uprising and has unearthed many notable events of the
contemporary period. A condensed account of the entire
episode written in a manner to throw light to the hidden
glory of Indians struggling for freedom. RIN MUTINY:
1946 is laudable to all freedom loving people. It
contains not only the most authentic version of a
leading participant in the Mutiny but also those who
were associated with him in the Strike Committee. The
book has also covered International and National press
reports, participating warships and naval establishments
all over the country. Reviews ``The book is certainly a
very good attempt for an authentic portrayal of hitherto
unpopular but sensitive event of Indian history. There
is sufficient material for the students of history and
inquisitive readers as well as research scholars''. Dr
B. C. Kalita, Review Projector (India), Vol. 9, No.
7â€“9. The author of this book was a participant in the
historic uprising of the courageous sailors who wrote a
glorious chapter in the history of our freedom movement.
This reviewer congratulates the author for the
painstaking work that he took in making his own
contribution and bringing together other valuable
material. E.M.S. Namboodiripad, Peopleâ€™s Democracy,
June 25, 1989. ``The book under review is a noble
attempt to draw attention of both historians and the
patriotic people to the immortal heroes within the
military personnel who fought and died during India's
struggle for freedom. Biswanath Bose's work has done a
remarkable job by vividly presenting the history of a
glorious battle which our official historians ignore
wilfully to shield our national heroes, somewhat
unjustifiably''. P.N. Dhar, The Quarterly Review of
Historical Studies, Vol. XXIX (4), pp. 59â€“62
Deterrence Stability and Escalation Control in South
Asia Henry L. Stimson Center 2013-12-13 India and
Pakistan have developed and flight tested seventeen new
nuclear weapon delivery vehicles since testing nuclear
devices in 1998 - an average of more than one per year.
Military doctrines have also evolved to emphasize more
rapid mobilization to engage in limited conventional
warfare. Diplomacy to reduce nuclear risks has lagged
far behind nuclear weapon-related advances and doctrinal
change. Since 1998, Pakistan and India have negotiated
four notable military-related Confidence-Building and
Nuclear Risk Reduction Measures. No new measures have
been agreed upon since 2007. There is no basis for
deterrence stability on the Subcontinent when diplomacy
and nuclear risk reduction are moribund while nuclear
capabilities grow and military doctrines evolve. The
most desirable off-ramp to increased nuclear dangers is
to secure normal relations with a nuclear-armed
neighbor. This collection of essays - the product of bimonthly discussions at the Stimson Center - provides
analysis and ideas for deterrence stability and
escalation control on the Subcontinent. This pursuit
awaits leadership in India and Pakistan that is strong
enough to persist in the face of violent acts designed
to disrupt progress.
Conflict Between India and Pakistan Peter Lyon 2008
Presents 250 alphabetical entries on topics related to
the conflict between India and Pakistan from the time of
Partition up to the present day.
Naval Power in the Twentieth Century N.A.M. Rodger
2016-07-27 It is a century since Mahan and his disciples
taught the world that a battlefleet was indispensable to
a great power. Great and not so great powers still keep
powerful navies today, but we have no generally-accepted
principles to explain why. In this book historians and
naval officers from Britain, the United States and other
countries study the use of naval power over a century,
and ask what it is for, and what it can do. It will be
essential reading for modern historians, policy-makers
and strategists.
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